
Nursing Studies 
11 Bedford Square 
London WCI 

Mr. Stan Holder 
Director of Nursing Education 
St . Mary ' Hospital 
Paddington 

Dear Stan 

Re Bedford College Nursing Student ' 
Accident and mergency Experience 

18 November 1985 

I have tried to call you everal times without succe s hence the written 
com:nunication. I am or presumably will be in trouble over my students' 
accident and emergency experience due to take place over a two months full -
time period June and July 1986. The problem has occurred becau e of Bloomsbury•s 
contraction in this area and therefore I am tentati~ enquiring whether once 
again you could come to my help and take some s tude.lts . Al together I have 
only tP.n to place . The paediatric exper ience which some of my students 
un~~rcook at st . Mary ' s wa a great success and, i t was for that reason anyhow, 
at the students ' own request that I would have contacted you . But in addi tion 
I am pressurised by Middlesex to attempt to make some alternative arrangements 
for at least some . 

I hope you yourself are keeping well and en top of your commitments . 

With best wishes, 

Yours s incerely, 

Marion Ferguson 
Director fl.trsing Studies . 


